FCC Agent Authorization Letter

TUV Rheinland of North America, Inc.
12 Commerce Road
Newtown, CT 06470

We hereby authorize TUV Rheinland of North America, Inc. (TUVRNA) to act as agent on behalf of Motorola
for the purpose of submitting the application for equipment authorization to the Federal Communications
Commission (FCC) for the model T6186A, Card Acceptance Device.

We further authorize TUVRNA to act as our point of contact for technical and non-technical questions
pertaining to the equipment authorization.

We certify that neither Motorola nor any party to the application is subject to a denial of Federal benefits,
that include FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §862
because of a conviction for possession or distribution of a controlled substance.

We further certify that Motorola is responsible for (1) labeling the equipment with the exact FCCID specified
in the application, (2) compliance statement labeling pursuant to the applicable rules, and (3) compliance of
the equipment with the applicable technical rules.

The authorization of the agent is done solely at Motorola's request and discretion; however Motorola
remains responsible for all statements in the application.

Bhadresh Patel
Engineering Manager

Motorola
1301 East Algonquin Rd
Schaumburg, IL 60196

Phone# (847) 576-2968
Fax# (847) 538-5090
Email: CBP004@email.mot.com



